Missy Seivers

From:

Pana Columbus < Pana@highcountrycaregivers.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:20 AM

To:

administration

Subject:

presenting to the County Commissioners

⚠ External Email: Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, Adam,

I'm reaching out to see if it might be possible to present at an upcoming County Commissioner's meeting. I work with High Country Caregivers, a nonprofit that serves families in which grandparents are raising grandchildren, largely because of the local opioid epidemic. I would love the opportunity to let the commissioners know what services are available for our families in Ashe County. Thanks so much for your consideration.

Warm regards, Pana

Pana Columbus
Director of Community Relations/Programs
High Country Caregivers
pana@highcountrycaregivers.com
P.O. Box 3356
Boone, NC 28607
(828) 832-6366, Ext. 3 (Office)
(610) 841-9774 (Cell)
www.highcountrycaregivers.com